
Visiting Students Programme  
Term dates 2024-25 

The Oxford academic year is divided into three terms and three vacations. 

Each term; Michaelmas, Hilary and Trinity consists of eight weeks of teaching. 

We welcome Visiting Students to study at St Anne’s for: 

• Oxford Academic Year – Michaelmas, Hilary and Trinity terms 

• Extended Oxford Academic Year – September plus Michaelmas, Hilary and Trinity terms 

• Fall Term – September plus Michaelmas 

• Michaelmas Term only – only for students studying at European institutions, preference for Fall term   

• Hilary AND Trinity Terms only 

 
Fall Term 2024 

Fall Term students arrive Monday 9th September 

Extended Academic Year students arrive Monday 9th September 

Fall Term and Extended Academic Year Visiting Student induction Tuesday 10th September 

Fall Term and Extended Academic Year teaching begins Wednesday 11th September 

Fall Term ends Saturday 7th December 

 
Michaelmas Term 2024 

Oxford Academic Year and Michaelmas students arrive Saturday 5th October 

Visiting Student Induction and Freshers Week begins Sunday 6th October 

Michaelmas Term begins Sunday 13th October 

Michaelmas Term ends Saturday 7th December 

 
Hilary Term 2025 

Hilary and Trinity term only students arrive Wednesday 15th January 

Visiting Student Induction Thursday 16th January 

Oxford Academic Year and Extended Oxford Academic Year visiting 
students return to College 

Thursday 16th January 

Hilary Term begins Sunday 19th January 

Hilary Term ends Saturday 15th March 

 
Trinity Term 2025 

Visiting Students arrive back at College Thursday 24th April 

Trinity Term begins Sunday 27th April 

Trinity Term ends Saturday 21st June 

 
 
Please note:  

• Please ensure you plan to arrive on the arrival date listed above for the start of your programme. We 
cannot accommodate early arrivals. During the Visiting Students induction you will also meet with your 
Personal Tutor.  

• Travelling during term time is discouraged and you should expect to have academic requirements during 
the week, including Fridays. Please do not plan any travels during the weekdays of term, or during Freshers 
Week, you are expected to be at College and available for all academic and induction sessions.  

• Please note that when returning from vacations (for Hilary and Trinity terms) all students including 
visiting students must be present in Oxford from midday on the Thursday preceding the start of each 
term, to allow for meetings with their Tutors and other College and University staff. 


